
 

The Bishop’s School, Camp 

Second Shift 

A Report on World Environment Day Celebration 

“Be the change, you wish to see in the world.” 

                                             Mahatma Gandhi 

               World Environment Day is celebrated every year on the 5th of 
June. In an effort to make a small change and spread awareness of the 
importance of conserving the environment, the teachers and children of 
Classes 1, 2 and 3 of the Second Shift observed Environment Day on the 8th 
of June’ 2022.  

              The objective of this celebration was to instil in the little minds 
the need to save our environment from the different kinds of pollution 
and to make planet Earth a cleaner, greener and safer place for all to 
live. 

               The children of Classes 1 and 2, under the able guidance of their 
teachers, prepared beautiful drawings with ‘Environment’ being the 
theme. Slogans like ‘Save Mother Earth’ and ‘Plant more Trees’ etc. were 
some catchy captions written on the drawings. The children of Class 3 
were taught to make carry bags out of newspaper and were enlightened 
about the harmful effects of the usage of plastic bags. All the children 
participated enthusiastically.  

                This initiative would not have been possible without the support 
and guidance of our school Principal, Mr. Joel Edwin, Supervisor of the 
Junior School, Miss Mayura Barsay and all the teachers. 

                The celebration came to an end with the teachers and children 
pledging to continue in their efforts to make a small difference.    

Mrs. Fiona Dinger 

Asst. Teacher: Junior Section 
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The Little Busy Bees  

 


